
 

 

 

 

Keeping our facilities in good condition and ensuring the safety of our students, staff, and 
visitors is a top priority.  Each summer, the District completes projects to improve the efficiency 
and safety of our schools. The Facilities Advisory team met on November 15, 2017 and made 
the following recommendations for the following projects to be completed this summer:  
 

At the Middle School: 
1. Replacement of APR rooftop unit. 
2. Replacement of south gym storage, pump room, and APR stage doors. 
3. Tile replacement for the hallway between the computer lab and APR. 
4. Painting of the 5th/6th grade classrooms and hallways and the Administration building. 
5. Replacement of ceiling tiles in the Library, Band room, Music room and five classrooms 

in the 7th/8th grade wing. 
6. Replacement of blinds in the 5th/6th grade classrooms. 
7. Installation of hot air dryers in all bathrooms. 
8. Replacement of bathroom stalls in the 5th grade boy’s bathroom and the boy’s 

bathroom by the APR . 
 

At the Elementary School: 
1. Replace boiler #2. 
2. Replace countertops in nine classrooms. 
3. Replace cabinets, countertop, and sink in nurse’s office. 

 

Some of the projects will be completed in-house and some will be completed by vendors. The 
District is still requesting for quotes for the various projects. The costs for the above projects is 
estimated to be about $124,000. 
 

We believe that these projects and upgrades will improve the safety and efficiency of our 
schools.  Likewise, these projects allow our teachers to more effectively teach our students.  
These projects align with district priorities and reflect the vision of the district and the Board of 
Education.   
 

 


